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OUTCOME 5:  Primary Care  
 
Topic:   GP SUPER CLINICS 
 
Written Question on Notice 
 
 Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  
 
The Department will be undertaking an evaluation of Super Clinics in the second half of this 
year regarding patient utilisation, will these results be publicly available, and if so, when? 
(Refer page 26 and subsequent, Hansard 31 May). 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Department will undertake an evaluation of the 2007-08 GP Super Clinics Program in 
the second half of 2011.  
 
The release of the outcomes of the evaluation is a matter for the Government. 
  
 


